
26/08/2020 

MR Rodger Fishwick 
14 Abbott RD 
North Curl Curl NSW 2099 
rodgerfishwick@gmail.com 

RE: DA2020/0661 - 7356 / 1167221 Huston Parade NORTH CURL CURL NSW 2099

I object to the proposed development for the following reasons.

John Fisher park is a natural area set aside for the public to enjoy. It also plays an important 
role in protecting habitat and wildlife. 

It has not been set aside for private enterprise wishing to expand their commercial interests. 
There are industrial areas specifically designed for that.

Allowing this development to go ahead would set a precedent which will certainly be exploited 
by other commercial interests.

Sent: 26/08/2020 9:52:35 AM
Subject: Online Submission


